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BrsELimited
Surveillance Department,
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Drdalstreet,
Mumbai -400 001

Scrip Code:  541019

Dear Sir"adam,

Subiect:  Clarification on  Increase in Volume

With  reference  to  your  email   ref.   no.   L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/  202]-2022/198   dated  July   07,   2021

seeking  clarification  on  increase  in  the  volume  of security  of the  Company,  we  would  like  to  inform

you  that  all  the  event  and  information,  which  have  a  bearmg  on  the  operation/performance  of the
company  ineluding  all  the  price  sensitive  information,  have  been  disclosed  to  the  stock  exchanges  in

compliance    with    Regulation    30    of   SEBI    (Listing    Obligations    and    Disclosure    Requirements)

Regulations,  2015.

As  per  information  available  with  the  Company,  there  is  no  undisc!osed  information/announcement

(including  impending announcement)  which  is  significant and  price sensitive  and  need  to  be  informed
to   the   stock   exchanges,   in   terns   of  Regulation   30   of  SEBl   (Listing   Obligations   and   Disclosure

Requirements) Regulations, 2015, at this point of time.

We hope the above clarifies and request you to kindly take the same on your record.

Thanking you,

Yours  faithfully,

For H.G. Infra  Engineering
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M. No.  A33288
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